
6724 Baltimore Avenue♦University Park, Maryland♦20782-1198♦(301) 927-4262 
Fax: (301) 277-4548♦TDD: 1-800-735-2258♦Website: www.upmd.org♦E-mail: townhall@upmd.org  

         TOWN OF UNIVERSITY PARK 
 

 
 
BY EMAIL  
 
December 14, 2020 
 
Ms. Donna J. Brown, Clerk 
Prince George’s County Council 
14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive 
Room 2198 
Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 
 
Dear Ms. Brown, 
 
On December 7, 2020, the Common Council adopted and on December 11, 2020, the Mayor 
signed Legislative Resolution 20-O-09 after a public hearing thereon, to allow fences six (6) feet 
in height in rear yards, with some exceptions, to clarify certain definitions, to prohibit chain link 
fences in excess of four feet in height and to make clarifying, and conforming definitions and 
changes. Pursuant to §25-303 of the Land Use Article, Annotated Code of Maryland, this local 
law must be submitted to the Prince George’s County Council sitting as the District Council for 
approval.  
 
Please submit the attached certified copy of the legislation, enacted December 11, 2020, on our 
behalf to the District Council for review and approval. Please let me know if you have any 
questions.  
 
With best regards, 
 
Andrea D Marcavitch 
 
Andrea D. Marcavitch 
Town Clerk 
amarcavitch@upmd.org 
 
 
Enc. 
cc: Honorable Dannielle Glaros, Council member, District 3 
Honorable Mel Franklin, Council member At Large 
Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II, Council member At Large 

MAYOR 
Lenford C. Carey 

 
COMMON COUNCIL 

Joel Biermann 
Joseph Schultz 

Laurie Morrissey 
Linda Verrill                                                
David Caskey 
Martha Wells 

Roland Stephen 
 

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR 
David J. Deutsch 
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